
Dobri dan, Bonjour, Hallo, Hola, Zdravstvuyte, 
Nǐn hǎo, Salve, Konnichiwa, Guten Tag, Olá, 
Anyoung haseyo, Asalaam alaikum, Kia ora 
koutou, Greetings everyone,

Welcome back everyone!!  What a unique start 
to the term, amazing the impact two women can 
have on a province!  We sincerely thank you 
for you support this week, we realise distance 
learning is not easy and we applaud what you 
have done.  Thanks also to our amazing team of 
teachers this week.

At the end of this year, Mr Kent Simpson is leaving 
our school to study full time to become a youth 
counsellor.  Kent will be back in a relieving capacity 
at our school. We wish Kent every success with 
his studies and future career path.  Tara Penney 
will also be leaving at the end of the year to study 
and travel (if possible!). Tara will be back as a 
reliever until she goes travelling. We wish her all 
the best with her studies and future travel. This 
term Mr Michael Baty is teaching in Room 1 and 
is acting Team Leader during this time. Mr Dave 
Kirkland will begin the Middles Team Leader role 
in 2022.  Michael will be back with us in 2022 as 
a teacher in Te Whakatupuranga and Mrs Tracy 
Bowron will also be returning as a junior teacher. 

With many Covid restrictions in place, you are 
aware that we have had to cancel or postpone 
many events.  The year 6 graduation is one we 
are currently working on.  At this stage we are 
looking to live stream this event and will send 
out more details closer to the time.   We won’t 
be holding christmas carols on the lawn this year. 

We will be sending out details soon about how to 
send in evidence of being double vaccinated for 
next year.  As you will be aware, from January 1st, 
2022, all adults interacting with school children 
must be double vaccinated. This will affect parents 
helping in classes, going on camps etc.  

Have a lovely long weekend everyone, we look 
forward to seeing you all back on Tuesday!
 

Ngā mihi 
Dr Sarah Brown

Phone: 09 407 8414
Absences:

press 1
message for child

press 2

Absence txt:
0211242836 text only

admin@kkps.school.nz

N E W S L E T T E R
22nd October 2021

kerikeriprimary.school.nz

School Calendar 
click here

Lunches
lunchorders.co.nz

Lunch Orders delivered daily

Kindo EZlunch
Pita Pit delivers Fridays

sushigallerykerikeri.com
Sushi Gallery delivers Thurs

Uniforms
DD Gold

p: 09-407 1527
e: logo@ddgold.co.nz

PTA 2nd hand uniform
text only 0221877125

include size and item required

Find us on facebook

Log in to Kindo

Class Dojo

Board of Trustees meeting
5.30pm 10th November

Teacher Only Day
22nd November

The Board has recently negotiated a 
deal for solar panels to be installed.  
This means next year we will have 
solar panels on the hall roof, and our 
children will be able to monitor the 
school’s usage.

funding for turf

The newly laid turf is looking great, it is wonderful 
to be able to use property funding from the ministry 

for projects such as this. 
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KORU Kids at KKPS 
Week One - Incredible YearsWeek One - Incredible Years

The Incredible Years® is a series of interlocking, 
evidence-based programs for parents, children, 
and teachers, supported by over 30 years of 
research.  The goal is to prevent and treat young 
children’s behaviour problems and promote their 
social, emotional, and academic competence. 
The programs are used worldwide in schools and 
mental health centers, and have been shown to 
work across cultures and socioeconomic groups.  
At KKPS teachers have been trained to use the 
strategies within their classrooms to help promote 
positive behaviours.

Alongside the program for teachers lies a program 
for Parents, and we are fortunate to have this 
course running locally thanks to Ngāti Rehia.  

What is Incredible Years Parenting?

The Incredible Years Kaupapa is a parenting 
program aimed at helping parents:
•	 To have a better relationship with their children
•	 Stimulate their children’s development
•	 Gain skills to feel more confident about their 

parenting
•	 Have a positive and nurturing parenting style
•	 Lessen harsh parenting practices
•	 Establish better relationships with the child’s 

teacher

The Incredible Years Parenting Program focuses on:
•	 How to play with your child
•	 The value of effective praise
•	 Using rewards to motivate children
•	 How to set limits with your children
•	 How to handle mis-behaviour by ignoring, 

distracting and redirecting
•	 Logical and natural consequences
•	 Creative problem solving

Incredible Years Parenting Program methods are:
•	 Based on the way children develop
•	 Trialled and tested and have been proven to 

work with most children and cultures including 
New Zealand

•	 Encouraging a nurturing  relationship in the 
process of learning about children’s behaviours

•	 Parents work together to find solution that 
suits them best

•	 Parents discover new skills they can use
•	 Parents in the group are encouraged to support 

each other

If you are interested in taking part in this program 
or have further questions you can contact Ariana 
from Ngāti Rehia directly: Call her 094016399 or 
email araian@ngatirehia.co.nz, or email the admin 
office at KKPS admin@kkps.school.nz
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It’s great to see so many families celebrating the 
KORU values at home. Click on the buttons below 
to download a koru reward chart or KORU  Kids at 
Home slips.  Just send them into school and they can 
go in the KORU slip boxes in the admin area.

KORU KidsKORU Kids
at homeat home

KORU values of the fortnightKORU values of the fortnight

•	 Be patient
•	 Use confident and clear 

communication

•	 Quiet moving
•	 Quiet voices
•	 Use manners

•	 Be supportive
•	 Be caring
•	 Be patient

KK
Keep Strong

Kia Kaha

O
Owning our learning

Tō Mātou Akoranga 

R
Respectful & Responsible

Whakaute me te Haepapa

U
Understanding & Accepting

Māramatanga me te Tautoko

Office and Sick Bay

Payment Instructions:
Please make 
payment when this 
form is returned.

Phone:

Room:

Orders to be returned by:

(Fill out one form per child)

Student’s Name:

Parent’s Name:

Turning your Child’s Pictures into
unique products!

If you want to Upload Photos for your purchase

2

You can upload photos to create photo products by visiting 
www.kidsartworks.com and using your School Entrance Code:1

School
Entrance

Code:

Once you have successfully uploaded your photos, you will be 
emailed & provided a Reference number. Please write that here: 

The Reference Number kidsartworks.com gave me is:

Calendars Cards Diaries Mouse Mats Sketch Pads

How many items are to be
made from this Student’s Art?

How many items are to be 
made from Uploaded Photos?

(instructions below)

Total of
each Row$ $ $$ $$

Total $ $$ $$ $

$11

$15
$13

$14

$11 Classic 
Calendar

Order before 4pm Sunday 7th November
Order online at www.kerikeriprimary.school.nz/shop

 Please note these prices 
are for online orders only.

Reward Chart Koru Slips

http://www.kerikeriprimary.school.nz/shop
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12PSCHz1i6ZNB24gI6V7mghbFq263t-xk/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12MGf0vrMaTTKiiiJz3zaTQfuSiso7qZZ/view?usp=sharing

